
Sayyed Ammar al-Hakim Meets Political Committee of al-Sadr Party

Sayyed Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Iraqi Islamic Supreme Council met with the political

committee of the Sadr party, headed by Karrar al-Khafaji in the party’s headquarters in Baghdad

on Saturday 27-04-2013.

During the meeting, the two sides discussed the latest political developments and the results

of the provincial council’s elections. His Eminence stressed on the importance of multiplying

efforts to have successful provincial elections in the future. Moreover, he called on the

winning blocs to fulfill their promises and work on serving the country and its people.


